


The March/April teaching block! Barbara Martin, Jamie Fair, Deniz Cerci, Ellen 

Bosnak and Jen Ahrens  



• Thank you to Barbara Martin, Jamie Fair, Deniz Cerci and Douglas for helping with the 

March-April teaching block, especially Douglas who went out at short notice and stayed on 
to help with the conference 





•  The conference was held just after the teaching block and was a great success! All thanks to 

Jen and Selena's hard work! (http://www.smmhep.org.uk/sites/default/files/
conferencereportApril2013_1.pdf) 
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• The last block of  teaching for the 2012/2013 academic year was this month. Thank you to 

Madeline Osborn, Jane Fuller and John Waterhouse for helping out with this block 



• Moodle is up and running! Please visit the website to register for it. Thank you Peter for 

looking after this.  



• Welcome to Andrew Drury who will be joining the project as a long term (six months) 

volunteer. He will go out to Malawi in September and help with the undergraduate 
teaching, the community project and some clinical work in Zomba Mental Hospital.  



• Sheila Gilfillan will be going out for a scoping visit for the community project this month.  



• The dates for the next academic year are 

26/8 to 6/9 CAMHS/ID 

9/9/13-19/10/13 

11/11/13-20/12/13 

27/01/14-07/03/14 

31/03/14-08/05/14 



Please spread the word!  



The CAMHS/ID block is covered. 





• We had our trustees/management committee meeting on the 6th of  July. Rob handed in his 

resignation as trustee and member of  the management committee. We are very grateful for 
all his hard work and wish him all the best as he moves onto things new. He will continue to 
be a part of  SMMHEP as our international advisor.  



• We went out for a meal and here is Rob in his new T shirt 



To confirm, we have seven trustees now. Douglas, Ben, Peter (Bennie)(Chairperson), Andrew 
(Treasurer), Johan, Carol, and myself  (Secretory). The other group members are Roger, 
David, Maddy, Sheila, Margaret, Peter (Falconer), Jen, Selena, Felix, Demoubly,  Jude and 
Chiwoza.  



Best wishes and see most of  you in August! 

Mira 


